At 02:20hrs on Monday 21st February there was a suspicious incident on Main Street. Three persons
were seen trying car doors, and looking at a number of addresses. At one of the addresses an
attempt was made to enter by forcing a window. The Police are currently investigating the incident,
and reassurance patrols area taking place.

But can | ask all residents to make sure they secure their premises, and cars please. Making sure all
windows are locked, and secure, and that vehicles are locked. Keys are away from the front doors,
and that any keyless car keys are secured in security pouches or containers, so that they do not
allow criminals access to their signal. If you are going to be away then please utilise timers for the
lights. Can you also keep an eye out for anything or anyone suspicious in the village, and if you are
concerned at all call the police. Please be aware that this is a rare incident for the village, and that
crime rate in the village is very very low, and | want to reassure you we are doing everything we can
to make sure it stays this way.

Can | please ask that anyone that has CCTV to check their footage between 2am-3am for any
persons that walk by their addresses, or any cars that are acting suspicious. If there is any footage
please can you contact me . PC lan Wardle my email address is ian.wardle@Ieics.police.uk

One of the ways for the police to contact the local residents is by Neighbourhood Link. Please sign up
So you can be updated as to what is happening in the village



